
 

 

 

 

Server Maintenance 

Blackboard 
 

IT Department will be performing server maintenance on 

January    31st      

From 6:00pm – 8:00 pm, 2014  MST  

February  14th  

From 6:00pm – 8:00 pm, 2014  MST  

February  28th   

From 6:00pm – 8:00 pm, 2014  MST  

If you have additional questions or concerns about this change please 

contact: 

-  El PASO IT HELP DESK at  915-215-111 ELP.HelpDesk@ttuhsc.edu 

OR 

-  Academic Support at 915-215-4055   IT-Academics@ttuhsc.edu 
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